
Council file No. 22-0165

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE
REPORT relative to a Supplemental Agreement with Clean Harbors Environmental
Services, Inc., for routine and 24-hour emergency hazardous waste management
services.

Recommendation for Council action:

AUTHORIZE the President or two members, Board of Public Works, to execute a
proposed Supplemental Agreement with Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Inc. from
November 21, 2020, to November 1, 2023.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Administrative Officer (CAO) reports that there is no
additional General Fund impact. Sufficient funds exist within the current Adopted Street
Services Budget.

Financial Policies Statement: The CAO reports that the recommendation complies with
the Financial Policies in that current appropriations are available to support work issued
under these contracts.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted

TIME LIMIT FILE - APRIL 11, 2022
(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION -  APRIL 8, 2022)

Summary:

On March 3, 2022, your Committee considered the January 20, 2022, CAO report relative
to authorizing the Bureau of Street Services to execute a Supplemental Agreement with
Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Inc., for routine and 24-hour emergency
hazardous waste management services. The report attached to the Council file includes
some background on the matter. After providing an opportunity for public comment, the
Committee moved to approve the recommendation reflected above. This matter is now
forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
O’FARRELL: YES
KORETZ: YES
CEDILLO: YES
DE LEON: YES
KREKORIAN: YES
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